
Newsletter  

Monday 13th November 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Lily     Class 1: Mason     Class 2: Georgia 

Class 3: Grace     Class 4: Guy     Class 5: Ella     Class 6: William        

Class 7: Jessica     Class 8: Hugo     Class 9: Felix 

Class 10: Poppy     Class 11: Indi     Class 12: Thomas 

Class 13: Leila     Class 14: Zahra  

Whole School Award:  Bonnie 

 

 

 

Well done to them all! 

Forest Schools 

On Wednesday, Year 4 will be taking part in an educational forest 
school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure          

children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and bring 
a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back for this 

session. 

PE kits  

Thank you to all children who are continuously remembering to 
bring and wear their correct PE kits for their PE lessons. During 

the winter months, PE will still take place outside except for             
during extreme bad weather. Therefore, you may want to send in 
a pair of tracksuit bottoms, a hoodie/jumper and a pair of training 

shoes to keep in your child’s PE bag.  

Well done, Ava! (Year 3) 
 

Well done to Ava in Year 3 who is going to be  
appearing in Nativity the Musical at the Newcastle 

Tyne Theatre Opera House after auditioning for 
the role against 300 children from across the 

North East. Ava is really looking forward to taking 
to the stage on Wednesday 15th (7pm), Thursday 
16th (7pm), and Saturday 18th December (10am 

and 7pm). Good luck, Ava! 

School Photographs 

Tempest Photography will be in school again on Wednesday 22nd 
November to take individual and sibling group photographs for 

any children who were absent last Thursday.   

Remembrance Sunday 

Thank you for all the kind donations to the Royal British Legion’s 
poppy appeal this year. As a school, we also purchased a poppy 

wreath, which was kindly laid at Billingham Cenotaph by three of 
our pupils, Henry (Year 5), Hugo (Year 3) and Anastasia 

(Reception), who took part in the Remembrance Sunday          
parade. We are very proud of them all for doing this on behalf of 

school. 

Friends of Wynyard Primary 

Autumn Disco 

It was amazing to see children from across school having a great 
time at our disco last Wednesday.  

(A big thank you from school to the Friends of Wynyard for                
organising this!) 

 
Gin Advent Raffle  

We still have numbers available for this year's Gin Advent Raffle, if 
you would like the chance to enter - see attached poster for more 

details. 

Christmas Wreath Making Class 

Our Christmas Wreath Making Class will be held on Thursday 
7th December - please see attached poster for details on how to 

book your place. 

Christmas Raffle 

We will be launching our Christmas Raffle this week. If you run 
your own business and would like to donate a prize, please email 

us via Friendsofwynyardprimary3@outlook.com 

Chocolate Tombola 

If you would like to donate something for our Chocolate Tombola 
stall - please see attached poster for more details. 

Anti-Bullying Week 

This week is Anti-Bullying Week and children across the country 
will be taking part in activities to help raise awareness of bullying 

both on and offline and how to deal with this. To mark the start of 
anti-bullying week and to celebrate differences, today was odd 
socks day and it was fantastic to see so many pairs of colourful 
socks on display. Throughout the week, our school council have 

planned a daily activity/challenge linked to our school’s core 
Christian values and the anti-bullying theme. 

Year 6 Meeting for Parents 

A reminder that Year 6 staff are holding a meeting for parents this 
Thursday (16th November) at 5.30pm in the school hall with           

further information about the Year 6 SATs and Paris residential. 

Children in Need 

Children in Need takes place on Friday 17th November. Once 
again, this year’s theme is ‘Be Spot-acular’ and our school council 
have been busy planning spot themed fundraising activities. They 

would like to invite all children to wear bright colours or spotty 
clothing on Friday instead of their usual school uniform. They 

have also organised a ‘Guess How Many Spots in the Jar’          
competition for each class. Children can bring in a monetary   

donation to enter the competition and the child in each class with 
the closest guess of the number of spots in the jar will win a prize. 
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